
 
 

 
 
 
To:  Parents, Carers and Guardians of children attending St Richard Gwyn High School. 
Headteacher and Staff of St Richard Gwyn High School; Prescribed Consultees. 
 
Dear Consultee, 

Consultation on the proposal establish a new school building for St Richard 
Gwyn High School to increase its capacity from 813 to 1,050 places and to 
establish a 60 place specialist resource base from September 2025. 
 
The Governing Body of St Richard Gwyn High School are grateful to everyone who took the 
time to consider the Governing Body proposal and would like to thank those for their views. All 
comments were considered by the Governing Body, who agreed to the publication of the 
consultation report on the proposal.  
 
The consultation report is available to view on the School and The Vale of Glamorgan website 
at the following address: 
 
https://www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/en/living/schools/Consultations/Expanding-St-Richard-
Gwyn-Catholic-High-School.aspx  
 

https://strichardgwyn.co.uk/ 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
   
 
Paul McLoughlin, Chair of Governors at St Richard Gwyn High School 

.Date/Dyddiad 6 February 2024 

Ask for/Gofynwch am P McLoughllin 

Telephone/Rhif ffôn 01446 729250 

e-mail/e-bost pmcloughlin@strichardgwyn.school;           
Your Ref/Eich Cyf  

My Ref/Cyf SCfL/SRG 
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